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May 2024 

 

May is the month of expectation, the month of wishes, the month of hope. 

                                                                                  --Emily Bronte 

 

Sir Knights, 

 

 As we look forward to celebrating the Ascension of our Lord and Savior, we look recall 
the annual observance by our Grand Commandery of His glorious Resurrection Easter Sunday 
morning in Concord.  The event was well attended and the efforts of Sir Knight Paul C. Smith, 
Eminent Grand Prelate, and our gracious hosts are greatly appreciated. 

 Our R.E. Grand Commander, Sir Knight Kaleb R. Brown, and his adorable children, Isla and Liam,       
 pictuerd with Lady Karen D. Tuttle, Worthy Grand Matron, New Hampshire Order of The Eastern Star  
 and wife of Sir Knight Dennis A. Tuttle, Jr., at the Grand Commandery Easter Observance. 
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            Saturday, April 6, our Grand York Rite Bodies convened their Annual Business Sessions 
at the Masonic Temple, 53 Iron Works Road, Concord.  The Annual Grand Conclave of the 
Grand Commandery will reconvene Saturday, May 11, at 1:00 p.m., again in Concord.  The 
Crand Chapter Convocation and Grand Council Assembly will be that morning.  The Grand 
York Rite Banquet is Friday evening, at 7:00 p.m., preceeded by a Social Hour, at the Holiday 
Inn, 172 North Main Street, Concord.  The Hospitality Suite at the hotel will be open from 2:00 
to 5:00 p.m. Friday afternoon for those arriving early.  The Banquet is open to the public and is 
always a fun evening of good food. Fellowship, and charity.   All Sir Knights are encouraged to 
attend the Grand Conclave. 

 

              Saturday, April 27, last, our Grand Commander and six Sir Knights traveled to Portland, 
Maine, to attend the Grand Conclave of the Grand Commandery of Maine.  Once again, ours 
was the largest visiting delegation at the Grand Conclave, enabling our Grand Commandery to 
retain the Traveling Beauseant created by the Grand Commandery of New York. 

Sir Knights Kaleb R. Brown, R.E.G.C., Earl W. Cole, Jr., R.E.P.G.C., Arthur W. Stauff, Peter J. Noddin, Kenneth A. 
Colpaert, Sr., Dennis A. Tuttle, Sr., and Robert W. Canney at the Grand Conclave of Maine in Portland. 

 
          Lastly, the campaign, led by our Very Eminent Deputy Grand Commander, Sir Knight 
Arthur W. Stauff, to return New Hampshire Grand Commandery to One Hundred Per Cent Life 
Sponsorship was concluded successfully.  I congratulate all Sir Knights on, once again, 
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achieving this milestone and thank you for your continued, generous support of our beloved 
Knights Templar Eye Foundation.  
 
Courteously, 

 
Thomas X. Tsirimokos, K.G.C., P.G.C., P.D.C. 

Assistant Grand Prelate, Grand Commandery of New Hampshire 

York Rite Calendar -- https://nhyorkrite.org/calendars 
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